
Notice of Public Hearing NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of Bloomington, Idaho will hold a public 

hearing for consideration of a proposed amendment to the fiscal year 2023 budget. The hearing will be held at the 

Bloomington City Office Building, 45 North First West, Bloomington, Idaho at 7:00 p.m. on August 16, 2023. The 

proposed amendment reflects additional unanticipated funds received and expended or partially expended during 

FY 2023.  

The City of Bloomington, Idaho received two (2) additional grants: 

➢ Transportation Plan Grant ................................................. $  50,000.00 

➢ 2023 Local Children Pedestrian Safety (CPS) Program Sidewalk Improvements, City of Bloomington Grant

 ......................................................................................... $250,000.00 

➢ Use of funds from ARPA first disbursement  ...................... $ 22, 478.00 

The Transportation Plan Grant will be fully expended in FY 2023 

The CPS Program Sidewalk Improvement grant will expend $5,000.00 for project design and bidding in FY 2023.  

The balance will be carried forward to FY 2024 

The use of funds from ARPA first disbursement will be fully expended in FY 2023 

At said hearing any interested person may appear and show cause, if any, why such proposed appropriations 

ordinance amendment should or should not be adopted.  The City Office is accessible to persons with disabilities.  

Anyone desiring accommodations for disabilities related to the hearing, please contact the City at 208-945-3169 at 

least 48 hours prior to the public hearing.  Noticed to be published August  


